
December 2022 

This is our third year of Senior graduation – we have come such a long way since we started with 

those very few children in the nursery. All the students have passed their final exams with varying 

success and we are very proud of them all. They have studied various options since senior 3, from 

Construction to Computers, Tourism to Physics Chemistry and Biology. They have developed into 

fine, healthy and happy young people thanks to the generous support of sponsors and we are 

profoundly grateful for that. Here they are with pictures of them taken in 2010 



 

Here they are now as a group, and enjoying Fanta, samosa and mandazi together as a small treat. 

one is missing he is not in Kigali but working out of town. 

 

 

Wishing them all the best in their search for gainful employment and great success for those who go 

on to further studies. 

Thank you to all our friends and supporters, we simply cannot do this without you all. 

 

Wishing you all a Peaceful Prosperous and Happy Year 2023 

Meg 

 


